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Monday 24 November 2014

Dear North Brunswick GIANTS Football Club,
Congratulations on your 2014 season!

The 2014 AFL season has been the most successful to date for the GIANTS and
we are thrilled that your club has been a part of this journey with us.

The 2014 season was significant for us with a spectacular win against the Sydney
Swans, we celebrated our first away win in Brisbane and continued those
celebrations when we had our first back to back wins and our first win at the
MCG.

We are a proud club and while we celebrate our achievements we would also
like to celebrate your club’s successes.

The GWS GIANTS would like to congratulate you on winning the U/10s
premiership and U/12s for reaching the grand final. This is a terrific
achievement and one that the GWS GIANTS are proud to be associated with.

Once again, congratulations on your season. We appreciate your support and we
look forward to continuing to strengthen our relationship with you next season.

Yours in fogty,
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